
Brazos High School Lesson Plans 2022-2023 

 

Teacher: Mr. Michael Parthum Week of: 28 August 2023 

Subject: Art I - IV Unit: Square Mosaics 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
 

TEKS 

 
117.302 – 117.305 

(a – c) 

 
117.302 – 117.305 

(a – c) 
117.302 – 117.305 

(a – c) 
117.302 – 117.305 

(a – c) 
117.302 – 117.305 

(a – c) 

Academic Vocabulary  

I DO 

Anticipatory Set 

 
TLW use construction 
paper, glue, and scissors 
to create decorative art 
with squares. The 
students will be shown 
past samples and shown 
how to align and glue 
squares. Various designs 
will be covered as well as a 
discussion as to how to 
make the workflow more 
efficient.  
 
TTW show samples and 
demonstrate techniques. 
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designs will be covered as 
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Objective(s) 

Instructional 
Input 

Modeling 

WE 
DO Guided Practice 

As a group, TTW and TLW 
complete the assignment 
together  

As a group, TTW and TLW 
complete the assignment 
together  

As a group, TTW and TLW 
complete the assignment 
together  

As a group, TTW and TLW 
complete the assignment 
together  

As a group, TTW and TLW 
complete the assignment 
together  

YOU 
DO 

Independent 
Practice 

TLW use samples, 
handouts, beneficial peer 
discussion 

TLW use samples, 
handouts, beneficial peer 
discussion 

TLW use samples, handouts, 
beneficial peer discussion 

TLW use samples, handouts, 
beneficial peer discussion 

TLW use samples, 
handouts, beneficial peer 
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Formative 
Assessment 

Answer questions of 
random students and/or 
raised hands 

Answer questions of 
random students and/or 
raised hands 

Answer questions of random 
students and/or raised 
hands 

Answer questions of random 
students and/or raised 
hands 

Answer questions of 
random students and/or 
raised hands 

I DO Closure Randomly quiz students 
on Procedures 

Randomly quiz students on 
Procedures 

Randomly quiz students on 
Procedures 

Randomly quiz students on 
Procedures 

Randomly quiz students on 
Procedures 


